
 
 

To: Shawn Petri, Superintendent 

From: Katie Keith, Director of Early Childhood 

Date: September 3, 2025 

Subject: Early Childhood Update 

 

Early Childhood Spotlight: 

Last October, we were invited by Michigan’s Early Childhood 
Operations Team (ECOT)  to participate in a miniseries of short 
videos highlighting a large number of programs and services 
available in Michigan for families with children up to age 5, and 
for families that are expecting children. The final project is 
meant to be representative of the whole state, and the goal is 
to promote Michigan as a great place to raise children. 
Below is our segment of the miniseries that highlights a portion 
of our work as an Early Childhood Department. 

 
https://vimeo.com/1112988160/da2b17c967 
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